



Wednesday 14th December 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

YEAR 4 BUDDHISM WORKSHOP

During the Spring term, the children will be studying Buddhism as part of their Religious Education. In order to consolidate their learning and gain a greater understanding of a Buddhist life and beliefs, we will be having a Buddhism workshop in school on **Friday 20**th **January.**

During the workshop, which will be led by a representative from London Buddhist centre, the children will be exploring; the symbolism of the Buddha image, themes such as the practice of kindness, worship and devotion. They will also be shown simple mediation and mindfulness exercises.

We rely on parental contributions in order to be able to run the wide variety of visits and workshops that the pupils at HPP enjoy. The contribution we are requesting on this occasion for each pupil is £3. Whilst payment of this is voluntary, if we do not receive sufficient contributions in order to run the visit/workshop then we will cancel it and a full refund will be made.

Please pay	this online	using Parent	Pay by	/ Friday	y 6 th January.
i loado pay		ading i aroni	············	, i i i aaj	, o ballaal j.

Yours sincerely,

Year 4 Team

Mrs Woolf Miss Peaty Mrs Simms Miss Bienge

